
 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church: URGENT - Take Precaution from COVID 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Due to some members testing positive for COVID, we are strongly 
recommending to take precautions by wearing masks when attending 
Sunday Service tomorrow. We also suggest to please wash your 
hands and use hand sanitizer. 
 
If you feel any of the COVID symptoms or even a slight cold or flu, we 
really suggest to stay home and take care of yourself. Consult with the 
CDC guidelines. 
 
Thank you, and God Bless,  
 
 

Clifton Family Church Staff 

 
 

  

  

 

    

 

  

 
 


